
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           25 October 2017 16:48
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Rory Mc Mahon
 
Name: Rory
Surname: Mc Mahon

 
 
Message:
Drogheda is fast growing town that needs planning to deal with the huge numbers relocating here. We run
a Hostel in the town and the numbers are up along with the overflow from Dublin & Belfast!!
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